O;eugbﬂir; it Distribution System Planning
cOmmissioyn Docket Announcement

February9, 2022

Oregon Public Utility Commission (PUC) Staff announce an update to the Commission’s plans for acting
on PGE, PacificPower, and Idaho Power’s DSP Part 1 filings submitted on October 15, 2021.

Staff will presentarecommendation forthe three Part 1 filings as a Regular Agendaitem during the
March 8, 2022, Public Meeting. The Special Public Meeting scheduled for February 24, 2022, is
cancelled.

DSP Work Group meeting dates have been rescheduled as aresult. Revised dates and meeting times are
below. Staff regrets any inconvenience.

Previous Date and Time New Date and Time

March 3, 2022, 1:00 —3:00 pm Pacific March 10, 2022, 1:00 — 4:00 pm Pacific
March 24, 2022, 1:00 — 3:00 pm Pacific March 31, 2022, 1:00 — 4:00 pm Pacific
April 14, 2022, 1:00 —3:00 pm Pacific April 21, 2022, 1:00 —4:00 pm Pacific
May 19, 2022, 1:00 —3:00 pm Pacific Same date, 1:00 —4:00 pm Pacific
June 16, 2022, 1:00 — 3:00 pm Pacific Same date, 1:00 —4:00 pm Pacific

Background Information on DSP
PGE, PacificPower, and Idaho Powerfiled Part 1 of theirinaugural Distribution System Plans on
October 15, 2021. Part 1filings were required by Order No. 20-485, which established DSP Guidelines.

Part 1 filingswereincluded in Docket No. UM 2005, however separate dockets were established for
each utility Plan. Review, publiccomment, and Commission action will be conducted in these dockets:

Idaho Power—Docket No. UM 2196, PGE — Docket No. UM 2197, PacificPower—DocketNo. UM 2198

Staff Contact
If you have questions, please contact Nick Sayen at nick.sayen@puc.oregon.gov or 503-510-4355.



https://apps.puc.state.or.us/orders/2020ords/20-485.pdf
https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/DocketNoLayout.asp?DocketID=23040
https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/DocketNoLayout.asp?DocketID=23043
https://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/DocketNoLayout.asp?DocketID=23049
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